
July 6, 2020 
 
The Greater New Jersey Annual Conference set the following goal concerning Covid 19: “Spread the 
Good News of Jesus Christ as together we flatten COVID-19 and ensure zero infections are spread by 
United Methodist activity.” 
 
As the Covid 19 virus still is active at this time and we cannot at this time assure zero infections are 
spread by meeting in  our buildings or on our properties, therefore as of July 1, 2020 and into the 
foreseeable future the following are the Trustee Building policies for Simply Grace UMC in Bloomsbury 
NJ: 

 
1) No one should be in the building or on the property for any reason except emergency repairs. 
2) No one can return to the building or the property until there is an Administrative Council approved 
Reopening Plan and the building has been sufficiently cleaned and disinfected. 
3) No outside group can resume operations in the building or on the property unless the following 
requirements are in place (per our insurance company): 

• A valid lease between the outside entity and the church. 
• Proof of liability insurance from the lessee at levels recommended by Church Mutual. 
• A removal of any exclusion on the insurance policy for viruses. 
• A plan for adhering to the directives of state and local government and the guidelines of the 
Centers for Disease Control. 
• Approval by the District Board of Church Location and Buildings. 
 

 
 

Approved by Simply Grace Trustees, July 6, 2020 

 

 


